ATTACHMENT 5

LN

PRI
City of Bothell’

August 15, 2013

King County Council

Transportation, Environment and Economy Committee
Attention: Amy Tsai, Senior Legislative Analyst

Via e-mail

Subject: Requested County staff revisions to proposed Bothell Annexation Interlocal Agreement
Honorable Council Members:

On May 21, 2013, the Bothell City Council approved the proposed Bothell Annexation Interlocal
Agreement (ILA). The boards of commissioners of King County Fire Districts 16 and 36 also

approved the proposed ILA, on May 21 and May 22, respectively.

In preparing to bring the proposed ILA to the King County Council for consideration, King County
staff have determined that a number of changes to the proposed ILA are warranted.

| have reviewed the proposed changes and find them to be very minor, and entirely consistent
with the letter and intent of the proposed ILA as approved by the City Council in May.

Therefore, | concur in the proposed changes requested by County staff.

If you have any questions, please contact Bill Wiselogle, Bothell Community Development
Director, via e-mail at bill.wiselogle@ci.bothell.wa.us, or via telephone at 425-486-8152.

Sincerely,

7

Robert S. Stowe
City Manager

18305 1015 Ave. NE
Bothell, WA 98011
425.486.3256
www.ci.bothell. wa.us
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ATTACHMENT 5

Woodinville Fire & Rescue
P.O. Box 2200 e 17718 Woodinville-Snohomish Rd NE
Woodinville, WA 98072
Phone 425-483-2131 ¢ Fax 425-486-0361

August 15, 2013

Via Email

King County Council

Transportation, Environment and Economy Committee

Attention: Amy Tsai

RE: Requested County staff revisions to proposed Bothell Annexation Interlocal Agreement

Honorable Council Members:

Woodinville Fire & Rescue has received changes proposed by King County staff to the Bothell
Potential Annexation Areas Interlocal Agreement that we have already signed.

The Executive Committee of the Board of Fire Commissioners has reviewed the proposed
changes, and since none of them involve the part of the agreement between the City of Bothell
and Woodinville Fire & Rescue, we have no issues with these changes.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

g

Tim Osgood, Chair
Board of Fire Commissioners

¢: Bill Wiselogle, Director, Community Development Department

TO/mm
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“Striving for Perfection, Focused on Excellence

Pa¥¥% s ¥8s



Ln "ol Rl |

i b o e e dpoais
o e L P
III‘I- rrll
1 III. . |

= =

M

N _..‘IT-I -

IR TR NN aE AR

N i.r B |

BT LS i v il o e . L

N .‘l"r“’ﬂillﬂ“l-llﬂ|‘rll“-.--h
SEREETRD PR R e RN lmgene ey e R ST R e

BT B B A B ' DR T ) SRR SRR P |

Ronllye -1--—|—I-I|-—-.--|I|'--.--|,J|—.,-|--rln--— S R
ol te sl e (e el e m el b Dl e

_-“II_IF. -*I s B _Id
. -
e

e
I-hllllllh .

I = I_“ - l'-.--.'



